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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
16 May 2019 
 
 
Major shareholder – Friheden Invest A/S 
 
Pursuant to section 30 of the Danish Capital Market Act, we hereby announce that IC Group A/S 
has received information from Friheden Invest A/S that it has increased its shareholdings in IC 
Group A/S on 16 May 2019. 
 
As a result of this increase, Friheden Invest A/S has a shareholding in IC Group A/S constituting: 
 
11,478,966 shares of DKK 10 each 
 
corresponding to a nominal value of DKK 114,789,660 or approx. 75.6% of the total number of 
shares issued and voting rights. 
 
 
IC Group A/S 
 
 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to:  
Karin Hjort Jensen 
Executive assistant to the CEO 
+45 32 66 75 43 

 
 

This announcement is a translation from the Danish language. In the event of any discrepancy  
between the Danish and English versions, the Danish version shall prevail. 

 


